
 
NOTICE  

TO VISITORS 
 
 

BCN CALLING LAKE SUB-OFFICE   
WILL BE CLOSED TO PUBLIC  

 
EFFECTIVE  

NOVEMBER 9 - 20,  2020 
(Depending on Covid 19 cases) 

 
Note:  
• All calls to 780-331-3174 are redirected to 

Administration (Calling Lake Receptionist) 
• Office will be open November 20, 2020 from 

(1 pm to 4 pm) for payments.   
 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR  
COOPERATION ON HELPING US  

 PROTECT OUR STAFF!  
 

STAY SAFE 


